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       Visit to 

“National Stock Exchange” 

All the students of SFC are hereby informed that BMS program is organizing a visit to NSE on 8th 

January 2025. 

For the visit per student is supposed to pay Rs.400- inclusive of 18% GST. It includes Entry fees and 

Hi-tea. The payment for the visit is to be made through cash only. 

It’s compulsory for the student to have the college ID card while entering in the Exchange premises. 

After the cash payment the student has the fill the below mentioned Google form: 

https://forms.gle/4AxR5oHzcv5QQ38eA and also join the WhatsApp group mentioned in the 

Google Form. 

Time of visit: - 10 am at NSE 

Address of NSE- 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  

Dr R H Patil Auditorium Hall 

Bandra Kurla Complex Bandra (East) 

Mumbai 400051 

Teacher In-charge:-  

Ms Sangeeta Jain (Core Faculty of BMS) Contact No: 9920034247 

Ms. Mona Sheth (Core Faculty of BMS) Contact No: 9819444253 

Mr Jainish Gotecha (Core Faculty of BMS) Contact No: 9029358717 
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